COMMUNICATION - C11

ITEM 1

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

From: Wendy son I

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 9:19 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Shefman, Alan <AIan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>_

Subject: [External] Zoning bylaw amendment file Z.20.010.

We are concerned about the proposed 10 storey building slated for development at Yonge and
Uplands. It will significantly alter traffic patterns in our residential neighbourhood. We need to
receive assurance that local infrastructure (i.e. roads, traffic signals etc) will reflect the additional
usage and have appropriate changes made, assuming this major alteration to the area is approved.
The Uplands neighbourhood relies on exits to the east on to Yonge Street, since there are no exits to
the north, south or west.

Wendy and Harold Bonus
[} Vistaview Bivd, Thornhill.



